
Notice Dated: March 17, 2023              
 
Arcadia Gas Storage, LLC (“AGS”) will conduct planned maintenance on Gas Day March 23, 2023 by 
performing an ESD test. AGS expects to complete this test on Gas Day March 23, 2023. AGS may 
experience a degradation of 100% of its injection and withdrawal capability for approximately eight (8) 
hours. This work is not expected to impact Customer activity. If there is any change in AGS’s expectations 
with respect to Customer impact or timing, we will post an update to this notice. If you have any 
questions, please contact Cory Crofton at 281-451-2188 (cell) or call the 24-hour scheduling hotline at 
713-350-2590. 
 


